
From: Andy Twisdale <andytwisdale@gmail.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/20/2017 4:09:05 PM
Subject: Re: Greater Island Council Thank You

Thanks Danny

Regards,

Andy Twisdale REALTOR

Charter One Real Estate

81 Main Street Suite 202

Hilton Head Island, SC 29926

843-384-7771

 andy@sellhiltonhead.com

Connect on Facebook

On Mon, Feb 20, 2017 at 3:53 PM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

​Thanks very much for meeting with us. I will pass along the information to our folks at the Office on Aging. 
We hope to see you soon in HH.

Danny


From: Andy Twisdale <andytwisdale@gmail.com>
 
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2017 8:16 AM
 
To: Danny Varat; LTGOV@statehosue.gov
Subject: Greater Island Council Thank You 
 

Hello Lt. Governor Bryant and Danny

Our group of The Greater Island Council Members want to 
thank you for you taking time to meet with us during our 
annual trip to Columbia. Lt. Governor we appreciate your 
prospective on the Legislature.
Also I mentioned a local organization that is doing a good job 
looking out for the needs of the elderly. Their website is
http://hhisafeharbour.org/

Regards,
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Andy Twisdale  REALTOR

Charter One Real Estate

81 Main Street Suite 202

Hilton Head Island, SC 29926

843-384-7771

 andy@sellhiltonhead.com
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